
November 9th 2021 

 

Please support HB 1510 and HB 1511. 

Vaccine mandates diminish our freedom as citizens to make our own health care decisions.  The idea of 
mandating newly developed trial vaccines for children to take part in school is also ludicrous! Please 
hear our plea for freedom. Those who wish to be vaccinated have every right to do so.  Those who don’t 
should have the same right, without being labeled or targeted in any way. 

 

Thank you 

Rose Greer 

Cleveland ND  58424 


